
NOTICE: Brittnay M.
Chapman

You are hereby notified of the
action,  Natural  Mother’s
parental  rights  concerning
Juvenile, A.I.C. whose date of
birth  is  05.25.2018;  N.R.H.
whose  date  of  birth  is
03.19.2017; and S.B.H. whose
date  of  birth  is  06/29/2014,
shall  be  and  are  hereby
forever  terminated  by  the
Order of the Court, dated, July
8, 2024, following hearing on
the  Petition  for  Involuntary
Termination of Parental Rights,
held at the Clearfield County
Courthouse,  Clearfield,
Pennsylvania  16830.   Your
parental  rights  as  to  the
above-referenced  child  are
terminated as a result of the
hearing.


